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Sustainable Future? Join John Jones and the CPSU NSW on 
the future of CSU 

Charles Sturt University has released its Change Management proposals for phase 1 of the “Sustainable 

Future” program. If CSU proceeds as proposed, it is likely 110 jobs will be lost across the university. 

Based on the feedback we have received, it’s clear university staff have many questions in relation to 

CSU’s Sustainable Future and the reorganisation process moving forward.  

The CPSU NSW will host a Zoom briefing for all CSU Professional Staff on Wednesday 1 July at 12:00pm. 

Our Branch President, John Jones, will address the meeting and be available to answer questions. 

Register in advance for this meeting HERE.   

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

We appreciate this is a very difficult for the CSU community and we are, as always, committed to 

representing professional staff as effectively as we possibly can.   

If you are unable to make the meeting but have questions about Sustainable Future, please contact John 

via email at jjones@csu.edu.au or the CPSU NSW on 1300 772 679. 
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